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October 29, 2019 

Secretary, Standing Policy Committee on Transportation 

Dear Secretary: 

Re: Saskatoon Accessibility Advisory Committee ISAAC) —Request for 
Statistics and Work Plan [File No. CK. 225-70] 

The Saskatoon Accessibility Advisory Committee, at its meeting held on October 11, 
2019, reviewed their 2019 work plan and the progress that has been made. It was noted 
that the Advisory Committee was not in receipt of statistics on the status of the audible 
pedestrian signals and curb cuts since 2017. The Advisory Committee determined that it 
would be beneficial to have these stats as they are related to carrying out further action 
on their work plan and providing advice to City Council. The Committee resolved: 

1. That a letter be forwarded to the Standing Policy Committee on 
Transportation, requesting that the Administration provide the Saskatoon 
Accessibility Advisory Committee with the current and future rehabilitation 
work plan locations related to the audible pedestrian signals and curb cuts; 
and 

2. That the Transportation 2018 Annual Report be provided to the Saskatoon 
Accessibility Advisory Committee for information. 

The Saskatoon Accessibility Advisory Committee respectfully requests that the 
recommendation be considered by the Standing Policy Committee on the Transportation. 

Yours truly, 

Y~V ~ JD McNabb, C air 
Saskatoon Accessibility Advisory Committee 

JM:ht 

cc: General Manager, Transportation and Construction Department 
Director, Transportation, Transportation and Construction Department 


